
'OO t MOWAT-WILSON •V U'-.SYNDROME FOUNDATION 

Rotary Club of Cohoes 
P.O. Box 81 
Cohoes, NY 12047-0081 
August14, 2014 

Subject: The Mowat-Wilson Syndrome Foundation donation 

Dear Rotary Cub of Cohoes, 

Susan R. Triunfo, Board of Directors/Treasurer 

901 Dogwood Trail 
Tyrone, GA 30290 
Phone: 678-870-0157 
Email: susan.triunfo@gmail.com 
www .mowat-wilson .org 

On behalf of our new foundation to support the families of children and adults with Mowat-Wilson 
Syndrome, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of $100.00 in memory of Matthew 
V. Madden . We are saddened by this loss in our MWS family. 

We have received our IRS letter of determination that authorizes the MWSF as a 501 (c) 3 tax­
exempt organization , so your donation is fully tax deductible. We hope that the following 
paragraphs will bring into focus what our foundation has brought and hopes to bring to the MWS 
community . 

The board of directors is extremely proud of our first Family Conference that was held at Kansas 
City Medical Center at the end of June 2014. We had over 270 people attend from across the 
USA and also from Canada, England, France, Chile and Norway! Ors. Mowat and Wilson , from 
Australia , were our keynote speakers. What an emotional and inspiring weekend! 

We have also started our website, www.mowat-wilson.org, to provide the Mowat-Wilson 
Syndrome community with information , resources and support . The website is also a resource for 
the medical community and the community at-large. Awareness and diagnosis of the syndrome is 
paramount because it is so rare and is a recently named syndrome (1998) . 

We are in the process of developing a medical advisory committee to help us decide what 
research the foundation can help to fund to aid our MWS community. Mowat-Wilson Syndrome 
has many areas of need including management of Hirshsprungs' Disease, seizure disorders, 
intellectual and developmental delays, and non-verbal communication issues. 

We have many ideas for the future and we thank you so much for supporting our foundation. We 
have accomplished so much in less than a year, but we know there is so much more to be done. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Treasurer & Board of Directors 
The Mowat-Wilson Syndrome Foundation 



Regional Food Bank of Northeastern New York 
A Member of America's Second Harvest - The Nation's Food Bank Network 

965 Albany-Shaker Road • Latham, New York 1211 O 

Tel: (518) 786-3691 • Fax: (518) 786-3004 
www.regionalfoodbank.net 

September 11, 2014 

Rotary Club of Cohoes 
PO Box 81 
Cohoes, NY 1204 7 

Dear Friends: 

Thank you for your generous donation of $167.00 to the Cohoes BackPack 
Program. We deeply appreciate your support. 

We currently serve over 1000 children thru BackPack Programs in 57 schools 
(across 17 counties). Your contribution will help us increase the number of 
impoverished children that receive this much needed food assistance each 
weekend during the school year. We are committed to expanding the quantity 
and quality of our services, and your financial support makes it possible for us to 
do this. 

--~~-

Thank you again for your support of the Regional Food Bank, the BackPack 
Program and the hungry children we serve. 

Yours truly, 

)14.J~ 
Mark Quandt 
t:.xecuth7e Director 

This letter serves as a receipt f or your gift and confirms, for tax purposes, that no goods or services were 
received in return. 
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~ritds If dft ~·~•n Ja•lic ~Unfl! 
169 MOHAWK ST. 

COHOES, NEW YORK 12047 

Thank you for your recent gift to the Friends of the Cohoes Public Library. At our recent Autumn Dinner 
with over I 00 attendees your gift was announced as it was awarded, and the name of your company 
appeared in the program. 

Your support is very much appreciated. 

Vincent Sgroi 
Secretary 



The Friends of the Cohoes Public Library 

25th Annual Autumn Affair 

Sunday, November2,2014 

Social Hour - 12:00 PM 

Lunch Served at 1 :00 PM 

(Catered by Smith's Restaurant) 

Cohoes Senior Center 

Moh~wk Street, Cohoe_s 

Entertainment by Song Stylists 

Sonny & Perley 

Honored Guests 

Barbara and John McDonald, Jr. 



Many Thanks To All of our Supporters 

Awards by Walsh 
Babe's Diner 

Barbara Hildreth 
Berdar's Auto Service 

Bike Barn 
Bill's Restaurant 

Black Cat Ale House 
Blair Lumber Company 

Board of Trustees of Cohoes Public tibrary 
Burger King 

Central Avenue Barber Shop 
Century House 

Christopher Brian Salon 
Cohoes Carpet Center 
Cohoes House of Pizza 

Cohoes Music Hall 
Cohoes Rotary 

Danielle's House of Hair 
David J. Mitola, DDS. 

Dennis Holzman Antiques 
Dufresne Funeral Home 

Durso's Liquor Store 
Felthousen's of Cohoes 
Fitzgerald Funeral Home 

Golden Krust Bagels 
Harmony Salon West 

Holy Trinity 
Hometowne Pizzeria 

Joe's Tavern 
John and Barbara McDonald 

Junkyard Watchdog Arts 
Lepage's Market 

Lucky House 
Macaran Printed Products 

(continued) 
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Marra Funeral Home, Inc. 
Marra's Pharmacy, Inc. 

McDonald's of Waterford 
Mick's Pizza 

Miron's for Floors 
Morgan Linen Services 

Price Chopper of Cohoes 
Primeau's Auto Body 

Rizzo Brothers "The Florist" 
Rosemary Zandri 
Schuyler Bakery 

Shelly's Cut and Style 
-=-- +smiffi's Restaurant ~~ 

Spendwood School of Dance 
Spindle City Market 
Spindles Wine Bar 

Stanton-Farrell Funeral Home 
Subs-Ta-Toot 

Sub Stop 
Alice Svendsen 

T. R. Johnson Engineering, PLLC 
Tables & Chairs and More 

Ukrainian American Citizens Club 
Uncle John's Diner 

Verdile's Restaurant 
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-Ej. EXCELSIOR 
. COLLEGE® -

7 Columbia Circle , Albany, NY 12203-5159 

Phone: 518.464.8500 I Toll Free: 888.647.2388 I Fax: 518.464.8777 

WWW.EXCELSIOR.EDU 

December 30, 2014 

Mr. Michael J. Brooks Jr. 
Treasurer 
Rotary Club of Cohoes 
PO Box 81 
Cohoes, NY 12047-0081 

Dear Mr. Brooks: 

I want to thank you for your recent gift of $210.00 designated to the Michael J Cooley 
Scholarship Endowment Fund. On behalf of our students, we are so grateful for your 
commitment to helping them on their educational journey. 

Scholarships fulfill a critical need. Your gift will benefit students financially, as well as offer 
them encouragement to keep at it, to not give up, and to succeed in reaching their goal as you 
and so many have done before them. 

Thank you for your generosity as we move Ever Upward. 

Sincerely, 

Marcy Stryker 
Director of Development 

Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by the rules of the Internal Revenue Service. The Internal 
Revenue Service requires us to confirm that you have received no goods or services in return for your gift. 





In Loving Memory of 

William H. Hull 

March 3, 1921 
January 11, 2015 

I'd like the memory of me 
to be a happy one, 

I'd like to leave an afterglow 
of smiles when life is done. 

I'd like to leave an echo 
whispering_ softly down the ways, 

of happy; times and laughing 
times and bright and sunny days. 

I'd like the tears of those 
who grieve, to dry before the sun. 
Of happy memories that I leave 

when life is done. 

Dufresne Funeral Home, Inc. 
Cohoes, NY 

The family of 

William H. Hull 

acknowledges wi.th ideep 

appreciation 

your kind expression 

of sympathy. 





The 
Cohoes 
Community Center 

'I'fiank you for suy_porting tfie Canoes Community 
Center's .'A.nnua{ :Fasliion Sliow ana.Lunclieon on 
January 25, 2015. Tfiis event 1.vas a fiuge success 
ana it is because of generous 6usinesses anaRina 
_peoy{e CiRe you. 

We tru{y a_pyreciate a{( tliat you liave given to 
maRe tliis event extra special TfianR you ... 

Sincere(y, 

cL~t Jr,J),,,..,c~ 
'Barbara :JvlcDona(c{ 
Cfia.irwoma.n 
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The Rotary motto 
"'Se1·uice Above Self'' 

The Four-Way Te·st 

Of the things we think, s.ay or ,do 

:l. Is it the TRUTH'? 

2. 14 lt FAIR to all concem.ed? 

3. Will .t.t build 
GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concemed? 

www.rotaryolubofcohaes.ora 

www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofCohoes 
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Cohoes Community Center 

July 1, 2015 

Dear Friend of Cohoes: 

On June 5, 2015 the 14th Annual Cohoes Mayor's Cup was held at 
the- Van SchaiclrCounrry -etub.-we wou1d -like- to express our 
sincere gratitude for all your support in making this event so 
successful. 

The financial help from the corporate sponsors, ad takers and tee 
sign purchases was incredible and a very welcome experience in 
any fund raising event. 

Thank You! From Mayor George Primeau, all the City of Cohoes 
administration, staff, Curtis Hovey, Executive Director, Board of 
Directors and staff of the Cohoes Community Center. 

Curtis Hover 
Executive Director 

Mayot Georg-=e'---Pr_im_ e-au-- -- -­
Mayor of Cohoes 

22-40 Remsen Street, Cohoes, New York 12047 
518-237-7523 PH I 518'-237-7524 FX 
www .cohoescommunitycenter.org 
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July 22, 2015 

Rotary Club of Cohoes 

P.O Box 81 

Cohoes, NY 12047 

Dear Rotary Club Members: 

Thank you for the community service award. I was pleasantly surprised about receiving this award at 

the Cohoes Middle School gth Grade Graduation. The plaque looks very nice and is on display on a shelf 

at my house. 

Thank you. 

Daniel Baran 



518.237.9100 
Fax: 518.238.0169 

Cohoes Rotary Club 
P.O. Box 81 

Cohoes, NY 12047 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

c 
CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

July, 2015 

Before the summer is any further upon us, we just wanted to let you know how much 
Cohoes High School has appreciated the generosity by you to the graduates at the recent Senior 

Awards ceremony held on June 25, 2015. The students and their families, as well as the 

administration of the school, acknowledge the value of these awards in terms of the recognition 
they bestow upon the young people. The students selected have worked diligently for four 
years, at the very least, whether in academics or community service. To have their efforts given 
public acclaim is very important to everyone involved. 

Thank you again for sharing in this special event. We look forward to having you join 
us next year. 

Sincerely, Sincerely, 

Co-Principal 

Cohoes High School, 1 Tiger Circle, Cohoes, New York 12047 


